
May 3rd, 2022 
Call to order/Welcome/Attendees: Mary Clapp, Katie Joy, Chandra Walter, Lynn Leiker, 
Erica Norris, Josh Callahan, Staci Moore, Katelyn Schmidt, Kelli Wagner, Suzanna Paneno, Jenny 
Hemphill  
Treasurer’s report: We’ve got about $45,000 in the account. We still have to pay about 
$10,000 for field trips, teacher gift cards, Funday activities/shirts. 
Principal feedback: No news, Keri was not in attendance. 
Teacher feedback: 5th grade asked for H&S to pay for their bowling trip since the 
Ameritowne field trip was paid for by other parties. Teacher gift cards need to be given back, 
along with your receipts, ASAP so we can reload and re-disperse for next school year.  
Other news: 
◊Yearbook - The proof was finalized and is to be sent off to printer so it will be here by the last 
day of school.  
◊Cash Bash raffle - We sold 1879 tickets. Drawing for the first three prizes have been done, 
there are 9 other chances for those who entered to win! 
◊Online school supplies ordering — Pre-order sales will be accepted until May 30th. There will 
only be online ordering this year. We will be looking for volunteers to help sort it and get to the 
correct classroom in August, be looking for a message from H&S closer to that date. 
◊ Playground equipment — Soccer nets were fixed again. Please remind your children to not 
hang on the nets!  
◊ Teacher Appreciation Week – May 2–6th. A HUGE thanks to Mary Clapp and husband who 
cooked a great meal! Also, thanks to those who brought sides/drinks/dessert!  
◊Funday — HHS students will run the games. Thank you to Coach Crough for getting us the 
students! Parents, you are welcome to come and watch your kid(s) come play the games, but 
will not be allowed to eat lunch with them.  
◊School apparel — We will be getting a design this year from Redeem Designs. There will be an 
online order store closer to when school starts.  
◊New officers — Kelli Wagner will be our new Vice President. Suzanna Paneno will be 
shadowing our current presidents to help ease into the role. Jenny Hemphill has agreed to be 
head of the Fun Night meal again. If you are wanting to be a part of any of the activities that 
H&S puts on throughout the year, please reach out to anyone on the committee. We would love 
your help!!  
Upcoming dates 
◊Funday — May 13th 
◊5th grade recognition and last day of school — May 20th 
◊Last day of school — May 20th, dismissal will be at 11:30 
◊Back to school bash — August 8th at Hays Aquatic Park 
◊Back to school meetings — K-1st parents only August 15th. 2nd-5th grade parents August 
22nd.  
◊First day of school — August 17th 
◊Fall fundraiser — September 6th 
◊McTeacher night — September 15th  
 
Make sure to get it all these dates on your calendars! 
 
Adjournment/Next meeting date: To be determined. Please reach out if you would be interested 
in joining Home and School! 


